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Dear Praying Friends,  
 

As stated in our last letter, we have a lot to report on the Institute in Monterrey.  

 

Thirty-Fifth Graduation Ceremonies 

Graduation # 35 was in December 2020. They were supposed to graduate in June,  

but had to post-pone the ceremonies until December because of Covid-19.  They  

only had the graduates, their spouses and 10 other people present because of the  

restrictions.  

 

There were three graduates, but only two were able to go to the  

graduation exercises because one had covid-19!   

The graduates in the picture to the right are: Yulma Lopez Nishizawa  

(she is half Japanese), Efrén Hernández (they are pictured with  

Pastor Juan de Dios Garza and the Institute administrator, Roberto  

Tabares).  

Jonadab Olivo, pictured below them, is a second generation graduate,  

son of a missionary to Panama, and the one that had Covid-19!.     

 

Graduate History:  

This ceremony, marks our 35th graduation celebration. One hundred  

one (101) students have graduated since our first graduation which was  

in 1984.   

 

These 101 graduates represent 24 pastors, 8 pastors’ wives, 9 missionaries, 3 missionary  

wives, 3 youth directors, 1 director of a missions agency, 1 drug-rehabilitation director,  

2 evangelists, and 44 active church members.  We do not know where 5 of our graduates  

are as of this writing, and only 1 has gone back to the world.  

 

We thank God that there are souls being saved around the world because of the work of  

graduates from this Institute. We thank the churches that support the ministry of starting  

Bible Institutes in Spanish speaking countries.  Thank you!                                 

                                                                     

 

In Him,  

 

 

 

 

Daniel and Michelle Jones  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You make it possible for us to train workers in Latin America,  

so that they in turn can reach the world for Christ! 

Received December, 2020 & January 2021 $________________ For the Bible Institutes 
 

Received December, 2020 & January 2021 $ _______________  For the  CL Jones  

  Memorial Fund 
 

Thank you! – ¡Muchas Gracias! 
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